We take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for providing us with the
wonderful experience of International Collaboration.

It was an enriching experience working with you on the theme of ‘Go
Green’ as it provided our students with the opportunity to understand and
learn more about the global environmental trends and ‘Festivals Galore’
theme which gave them a completely new outlook regarding cultural
traditions of your country. The Skype Sessions have helped immensely in
embracing the idea of International Partnership and the feeling of
brotherhood.

We look forward to continuing this collaborative association for a long
time to come so that our students continue to learn and grow as responsible
Citizens of the World or Global Citizens.

Kindly accept the Box of Friendship as a token of our heartfelt love and
appreciation. The box includes some handmade articles by our young
Mount Literans, an earthen lamp, and a Warli painting.

The painting on ‘Diwali Celebration’ depicts traditions like decorating the
courtyard with rangoli, hanging paper lanterns, lighting earthen lamps,
burning firecrackers, enjoying dance, family and community gatherings.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Successful New Year
in advance!!!11111 With Lots of Love from students of Mount Litera Zee

Best Regards,

Mrs. Krishna Kathuria Mrs. Shital Dara
Principal ISA Coordinator

Mount Litera Zee School Mount Litera Zee School
Chandrapur Chandrapur
Mabharashtra, India Mabharashtra, India
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